
Save the Date 

 

June 
14 Queen’s Birthday Holiday 
24 Reports Sent Home 
25 Last Day of Term 
 

July 
12 Term 3 Starts 

10th June, 2021 

Hello Everyone,  
 

It is great to have everyone back to school this week after our short lockdown. Our 
students settled back into routines quickly and were excited to see their classmates 
again. Thank you again for supporting your children and our school in moving quickly 
to remote learning and then through the return to school. We appreciated the    
challenges that it presents for our families and are very hopeful that will be the last 
time.  
 

We encourage everyone to be vigilant and follow Covid safe practices. If your chil-
dren are unwell please keep them at home. We continue to ask parents and carers to 
avoid being on site or congregating on school grounds where ever possible, socially 
distancing from each other and continue to wear masks. If you need to come into 
school grounds please use the QR codes that are on doors and windows.  

Fiona Carson - Principal 

Due to last week’s lockdown the student free day that was planned for tomorrow, Friday 11th June, has been post-
poned. We will be moving it to a date in term 3 and will notify everyone as soon as possible.   Breakfast Club will be 
postponed until term 3 due to limited access to the multipurpose room. 
 

Access to school  
Access to school is difficult at present and will continue to be next week as the relocatable is being moved from site 
and concreting is being completed at the entrance of the new administration space. We strongly encourage drop off 
in the drive through.  Access from the back carpark is restricted and now with the wet weather the oval is also        
becoming muddy around the edges. Please use the footpath along the front of school and enter via the main gate. 
There is no access via the staff carpark and we strongly advise not walking through the drive through area as it is not 
safe.  The map below should help. Thank you for your patience.  Nobody is allowed on school premises this weekend  from 
6pm Friday until 6pm Sunday due to asbestos removal. 



 
 

` 

Ellie White 
For consistently displaying the school values and being an excellent role model for all 

students.  Well done, Ellie. 

Certificates of Recognition 

*Geordie Bell*  *Hailie Marjanovic* *Kyla Moncrieff* *Patience Lacy* 

3/4 Happenings 
 

FROM THE JUNIORS 

 

A bread bag is any plastic bag that has contained bread.  It 
does not have to be a Wonder White bag.  Flat bread bags are 
also included.  Bags and bag ties can be dropped into the    
collection boxes in the office.  The completion has been       
extended to 16th July.   

Mrs Beattie’s class helped the Foundation 
students to write their own versions of the 
rhyme “This Little Piggy”. 

GOING….. 


